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Greens unveil energy policy for local elections  





Green Party stress the importance of local authorities having green energy policies





In the run up to the local elections the Green Party have launched a briefing recommending that sustainable energy policies be adopted by all local authorities. The briefing offers a summary of key recommendations for local authorities.  The Greens highlight that most of the suggestions are virtually applicable to any organisation in the private or public sector. 





Jean Lambert, Green Party MEP, said “Blair’s two energy reviews have been only concerned with energy supply, they didn’t go far enough in looking at all the alternatives - our briefing does just that; Global warming has to stop – and now is the time for local authorities to seriously consider alternative green policies.” 





Dave Toke, Green Party Energy spokesperson, said “Unlike the Government, we have detailed policies that would benefit local authorities. Initiatives include maximising energy efficiency in new buildings, public sector vehicles, and employing energy efficient managers. 





"Simply using laptop instead of desktop computers would reduce IT energy consumption by ninety percent. Local authorities and all other bodies need to employ and train people to know about the energy efficiency of buildings and equipment they use, otherwise government targets for emission reductions aren't worth the paper they're written on."


Green Party London Assembly member Darren Johnson added “Local authorities must act now. The only voice being heard at the moment is that of the nuclear industry lobby. Local authorities must push for increased investment in renewables.“ 


The Green Party will push for local authorities to recognise the importance of implementing energy efficient policies. 


Jean Lambert MEP concluded "There are all sorts of benefits waiting to be created, domestic energy conservation measures alone could create thousands of jobs nationwide, while cutting most people's fuel bills and helping eradicate fuel poverty."





Further information/interviews contact the Green Party Press Office: 020 7561 0282
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